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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

February 17, 2022 

HELPERS for 02/20/22 SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Clayton Phillips Tammy Phillips 

Gail Rogers Carol Waibel 

Macy Reed Mallory Reed 

Children’s Message Mindy Brown 

AM Benediction Bob Hinkleman 

Decision Counselor Gail Rogers 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  David Norfleet 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Sunday, Feb. 20, 2022 

8:30 AM Choir Practice 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Worship Service 

Dear FBC family,  

  

 While doing our family Bible reading, we read Matthew 22:37:  “And he said to him, “You 
shall love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul and with all your mind.” This 
verse and similar verses in the other gospels have always been verses that have made me stop and 
ponder on my life. Is God the center of my life? Do I love Him in the way that I should?  

 Many Christians today know God, but they are not enjoying Him the way they should, and 
burnout and discouragement are the results of that. As D. Martyn Lloyd Jones says on this topic, “I 
am not asking whether you know things about Him but do you know God, are you enjoying God, is 
God the centre of your life, the soul of your being, the source of your greatest joy? He is meant to 
be.” 

 

In Christ,  

Pastor Mike 

Week of 02/13/2022 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 82 

Worship Service 115 

Online Worship 54 

Wednesday Activities  

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $4,015.31 

Budget Given $4,726.00 

Yearly Needs $32,284.57 

Yearly Given $21,824.13 

HISTORY 

Wednesday, Feb. 23, 2022 

5:30 PM Free͏Dinner͏(Chicken͏sliders)͏for͏

all͏who͏attend͏our͏͏activities: 

 Connect͏Kids 

 Impact͏youth 

6:00͏PM Adult͏Bible͏Study* 

*Nursery͏provided 

 

     The church office will be closed Thursday,  February 17, 2022, in 

     anticipation of the forecasted snowfall that day.    

     The storm stalling or the forecast changing, will void this notice as 

     Teri may then be able come to work! 



For the present time, we will be collecting your tithes 

and offerings in a basket at the back of the sanctuary 

rather than passing the plate during the worship service.  

You may also go completely paperless and make your 

tithes and offerings online. Besides  being easy, fast, 

and  secure, it is also  contact-less!                                 

Week͏7͏(Feb͏13-19)͏͏͏͏͏͏͏**We͏are͏reading͏through͏the 

͏͏ Mark͏3  ͏͏͏͏͏͏New͏Testament͏this͏year. 

 Mark͏4 ͏ ͏͏͏͏͏͏ 

 Mark͏5  ͏͏͏͏͏͏Join in any time!  

 Mark͏6͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏ ͏͏͏͏͏͏ 

 Mark͏7͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏ ͏͏͏͏͏͏ 

   ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏You͏have͏a͏whole͏week͏to͏read͏

Week͏8͏(Feb͏20-26͏)͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏five͏chapters.   

 Mark͏͏8  

 Mark͏͏͏9 ͏͏͏͏͏͏The͏schedule͏and͏progress͏sheet 

 Mark͏͏͏10 ͏͏͏͏͏͏are͏in͏the͏church͏foyer. 

 Mark͏͏͏11 ͏͏͏͏͏͏ 

 Mark͏͏͏12 

Operation Christmas child:   

In͏February,͏we͏are͏collecting͏washcloths,͏hankies,͏bar͏

soaps,͏toothbrushes,͏and͏Valentine͏clearance͏animals.͏͏͏

If͏you͏see͏a͏great͏deal͏on͏something͏and͏feel͏led͏to͏͏͏

    purchase͏it͏for͏our͏shoeboxes͏

    for͏Samaritan’s͏Purse,͏please͏

    do͏so!͏͏Just͏put͏your͏items͏in͏

    the͏basket͏in͏the͏foyer.͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

     THANK YOU!! 

Tabitha’s Closet 

We’ll be open Saturdays, February 19, 

and 26 from 9-noon assuming the    

weather allows.  We presently have six  

volunteers trying to keep Tabitha’s open 

3-4 Saturdays each month. Two of those 

six volunteers are already at Tabitha’s 4 

days during the week. If you are able to 

volunteer, we’ll pair you with a pro.  It’s 

such a blessing...please join us. 

Needs:  ~~Men’s jeans, waist 30” & 32” 

~~baby and toddler clothing          

~~towels 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

  Don’t forget… Men’s Bible Study starts Saturday, 

February 19 and runs trough March 26 at 7:00 AM 

in our Fellowship Hall. 

Making jump ropes has been 

postponed to February 24th 

4-6 PM due to the weather 

forecast for Feb. 17th. 

SCHEDULE:                
 

Sunday mornings at 8:30 am   

beginning  February 20 

through the performance on 

April 10. 



CHURCH NEEDS: 

 
~Sunday school teachers 
~Nursery workers 
~Wednesday night teachers/helpers 
~Tabitha’s Closet volunteers 

Contact Teri in the church office if you can fill a need! 

 

Our deepest condolences to 

the family of            

Vanessa Butterwick           

who passed away                    

February 14, 2022. 

It’s Scholarship Application time! 

Graduating Seniors from WHS who have met the requirements and presents students who are 

members of FBC are encouraged to fill out a scholarship form.  They will be in the foyer for   

pick-up after worship service.  Scholarship forms must be turned in to the office by Tuesday, 

March 15th. 

 We have found the single front entry 

door next to the double doors unlocked 

a few times in the last few weeks.  Please 

just be aware...if you need to unlock the 

deadbolt on the door in order to leave, 

you are leaving the church unlocked    

behind you.  Instead, please leave 

through one of the doors with the panic bar.  There is one at the door by 

Pastor Mike’s office, one at the door at the end of the wheelchair ramp, 

and one downstairs near the kitchen.   If you have kids or youth here at the 

church, please remind them of the importance of this simple step.  


